University of North Dakota

LND UND Scholarly Commons

Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special

William Langer Papers Collections

1-2-1952

Letter from Senator Langer to Dillon Myer Forwarding Guy Fox's
Letter Concerning Settlement Funds Received by Indians for the
Garrison Dam Project, January 2, 1952

William Langer

How does access to this work benefit you? Let us know!

Follow this and additional works at: https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers

0‘ Part of the Political History Commons, and the United States History Commons

Recommended Citation

Langer, William, "Letter from Senator Langer to Dillon Myer Forwarding Guy Fox's Letter Concerning
Settlement Funds Received by Indians for the Garrison Dam Project, January 2, 1952" (1952). William
Langer Papers. 586.

https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/586

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special Collections
at UND Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in William Langer Papers by an authorized
administrator of UND Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact und.commons@library.und.edu.


https://commons.und.edu/
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://und.libwizard.com/f/commons-benefits?rft.title=https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/586
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F586&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/505?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F586&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/495?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F586&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://commons.und.edu/langer-papers/586?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Flanger-papers%2F586&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:und.commons@library.und.edu

Jamasry 2, 1952

mmzms‘m

Bureas of Indian Affairs X
Interior Duilding

Weshington, D. Cs
Dear Comdssioner:

I am encleSing herewith s letter I have received
from ir. O Ven Hook, Worth Dakota, relative to the
the Indians received in setilement from the Carrison Dam
project.

Will you please give this letter your considere
stion and advise me just what the situstion is regerding this,

With kind regards and best wishes, I am
Sincerely,

Wissmh
Ene.

Pe e Plesse return the enclosure with
your reply in duplicate.
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